
           N a t i v e  A m e r i c a n s      
               T e d  &  T o n i e  F a r r i s                       

        P O  B o x  2 7 7 6  G a l l u p ,  N M  8 7 3 0 5  

Dear Friends, 

   This has been a very busy summer for us.  We made a quick trip to see family on the east 

coast.  It was needful and a precious time with some of our family. They planned a family 

reunion while we were there with about forty family members attending. We wish we had 

more time to talk to each other at length but time would not permit.  None the less we 

soaked in every moment we could with our loved ones.  

    We want to fill you in with some news from our last letter.  It is with joy to announce that 

Grace Navajo Baptist Church has called Bro. Joshua Clark as Pastor.  It was a unanimous 

vote in favor of calling this young man and his family.  We are looking forward to working 

with him and encouraging them in anyway we can. They moved into their new home this 

week and are trying to get settled in before our VBS starts up July 22nd.  Bro. Josh and his 

wife Makayla had their fifth child, Uriah James.  We are thankful for a safe delivery and a 

healthy baby. 

   After arriving home our son and daughter-in-law came in for a week.  They will be proud 

parents in August.  Please pray for them, this is their first child after 14 years of marriage.  

Also pray for our daughter Tara; she has been diagnosed with stage two breast cancer.  We 

would appreciate your prayers as she decides her options.  

   You all have always been attentive to our prayer requests for which we are grateful.  We 

have a wonderful God who knows all things past, present and future.  Job says, “a few days 

and full of trouble…”  and compared to eternity that is so true. Psa.48:14 says “...he will be 

our guide even unto death.”  So He is with us every step of the way in this life; all the way to 

Glory!!   

   We are excited what God is going to do in the future.  We know satan is already setting up 

his attacks against this work and God’s man.  Please pray with us.  God calls for our love 

and obedience to Him and He will act on our behalf, fight the battles that come against His 

church.”...and the gates of hell shall not prevail against it…” Matt.16:18 

 

Gratefully Rec’d               Ted Farris 

 May/June 2025 


